
 

 

365 Boulevard Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey 07604 

hhmshsptsa@gmail.com 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

First and foremost, we hope that everyone is enjoying their summer! As we prepare for another 

school year, your PTSA has already been hard at work planning the many upcoming year’s 

activities. For its success, we need your membership, your involvement, and your support to help 

us carry out the many planned projects for all the children and our schools. Our first monthly 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 2023, at 7:00pm.  Everyone is invited and 

encouraged to attend. 
 

Here are just a few of the PTSA supported events: programs for both Middle School and High 

School in cooperation with our Student Assistance Counselor; a Welcome Reception for the 

6th Graders; the 8th Grade Graduation Dance and Yearbook Signing brunch. 
 

At the end of the school year, we help award the following scholarships: two science awards to 

8th Graders in memory of John Rau, a Middle School Science teacher; to graduating seniors a 

scholarship in memory of Robert Fitzgerald, a teacher in the High School; a scholarship in honor 

of Audrey Maisch, a former secretary, and several general scholarships which are presented at 

the High School Awards Assembly.  This is just a sampling of what your PTSA can do for our 

students. 
 

Membership is $10.00 per person.  This money goes towards national, state, and county dues as 

well as insurance expenses. At this time, we also are asking for a $10 donation per family for our 

bakeless cake sale that will enable us to begin this year’s student activities. 
 

Please join our PTSA at the following link https://hhmshs.memberhub.com/store. We need 

volunteers to help with the many events that the PTSA provides. Please go to Cheddar Up to sign 

up at https://ms-hs-committee-sign-up.cheddarup.com. In order to be on any committee, you 

must be a PTSA member.  Also, please like us on Facebook for updates and reminders at 

HHMSHSPTSA. 
 

 

Monthly Meeting dates are held in the Cafeteria 

9/13, 10/04, 11/01, 12/06, 2/07, 3/06, 04/03 & 5/01 

Thank you, 

JoAnne Caiafa - President 

Fabian Mancini - Vice President 
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